Republic of the Philippines
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
No. 715, series of 2022

TO : CHED REGIONAL OFFICE (RO) DIRECTORS AND
OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE

CC : TECHNICAL WORKING GROUP (TWG) FOR FACE-TO-FACE CLASSES
DURING THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC

CHEDRO FOCAL PERSONS FOR FACE-TO-FACE CLASSES DURING
THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC

SUBJECT : INVITATION TO WATCH THE CHED PRESS CONFERENCE ON THE
UPDATES ON THE IMPLEMENTATION OF FACE-TO-FACE
CLASSES IN HIGHER EDUCATION DURING THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC
TO BE LIVE STREAMED VIA THE OFFICIAL CHED FACEBOOK PAGE
ON 29 AUGUST 2022 (MONDAY) AT 1:30PM

DATE : 27 AUGUST 2022

This is to invite all CHED Regional Offices (CHEDROs) and Higher Education Institutions (HEIs) to
watch the CHED press conference on the Updates on the Implementation of Face-to-Face Classes in
Higher Education which will be live streamed via the Official Commission on Higher Education

(CHED) Facebook Page (https:/www.facebook.com/PhCHED.gov) on 29 August 2022 (Monday) at
1:30PM.
All CHED Regional Offices are requested to invite HEI representatives in their respective region to

watch the said press conference.

For your appropriate action.

ATTY. CINDERE[&A/F'../_I! “INA S. BENITEZ-JARO
Executive Director |V

Contact us: executivedirector@ched.gov.ph / (02) 8441-1216
Give us Feedback: http:/bit.ly/OEDCCSS
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